
 
St. Peter’s Academy – e-Newsletter #14 – Miss Brownley and Miss Walton 

 
e-Newsletter #14 – Messages: 
Happy half term! 
All SATS information from Wednesday’s meeting is now available to read on both Year 6 class pages. 
Homework will now take place following the timetable below, not communicated via a weekly newsletter.  
 
Today, children have been given three SATS practice books: SPAG, Reading and Maths. They have also been 
given a copy of the timetable to keep. We recommend using a plastic folder to keep books and timetables in so 
that they are organised and don’t get lost.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Key dates:  
• Every Wednesday 1st March – 29th March – UKS2 swimming for some children 
• Tuesday 22nd March and Wednesday 23rd March – Parents Evenings 
• Tuesday 9th May – Friday 12th May – SATS week 
• Monday 15th May – Wednesday 17th May – Residential to Whitby! 

Miss Brownley & Miss Walton 😊 

 

UKS2 Staff: 
Mrs. Marston – Year 5              Miss. Brownley – Year 6 
Miss. Walton – Year 6 Teacher  Mrs Smith Teaching Partner (HLTA) 

Date: Friday 10th February 2023 


